
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE July 7, 2022 

Contact: Bill Dilorenzo, Permit Specialist 

810-767-4920 ext. 242 

GCRC Website: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Temporary closure on Lavelle Rd.  
 
Flint Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

On Monday, July 11, Consumers Energy will be working on Lavelle Rd. between Pasadena Rd. 

and Flushing Rd. The road will be closed to thru traffic for approximately one week. If you have 

questions, please contact Bill Dilorenzo, Permit Specialist, at 810-767-4920 ext. 242.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

